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MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
Te Tahuhu o te Matauranga

23 June 2014

Tanya Jacob
fyi-request-1738-
6c0d1d8a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Tanya

Thank you for your letter of 10 June 2014 requesting “the Review of the Education
Act 1964/1989 for Consistency 2000, and, “if no review took place, please provide
all relevant documentation to show why this decision was made.”

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

Extension of Time Limit — Section 15A(1)(a), Official Information Act 1982

As your request is for a large quantity of official information or necessitates a search
through a large quantity of information, meeting the original time limit of 20 working
days from the date your request was received would unreasonably interfere with the
operations of the Ministry.

| am extending the time limit for replying to you to 8 August 2014 in accordance with
section 15A(1)(a) of the Act. | consider that this is a reasonable period of time in the
circumstances detailed above.

Under sections 19 and 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982 you have the right to
ask an Ombudsman to review this decision.

Yours sincerely
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Sean Teddy
Group Manager
Government, Executive and Ministerial Services



